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 RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 

 
INFANT WEEKLY TROPHY Arthur Nathan Atulya 

 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

JUNIOR PUPIL OF THE 

WEEK CERTIFICATE 
Taanya Nicholas Zero Athena 

WORD MILLIONAIRE  

MISS BERYL 

KINDNESS AWARD 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2  

Hadi Hugo Isaac  

YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Agamveer Sebastian James Faris 

NUMBOTS 

RECEPTION YEAR 1  

1st 1st    

Nayille Zara    

TIMES TABLES ROCK 

STARS - these children 

earned the most coins on 

TTRS in their year group this 

week. 

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Ameer Hendrix Eiliyah Jed Zero Athena 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRONZE CERTIFICATES 

REC YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Willow, Leo, 

Daschuan, Otis 
  Emily 

Sofia, Tom, 

Rico 

Lyla, 

Ayman 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to Year 1 and Year 3L. 

Both class had 100% attendance and no one was late this week! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY-Report from Mr Busby 

Last Saturday, we had another really good 

turnout, with lots of new faces at John 

Leigh Park. Francesca and Theo both posted 

top-ten finishes, and there were lots of 

other runners who finished very creditably. 

Thanks to all the children for giving up their 

morning to represent Hale Prep and to the 

mums and dads who cheered you along. 

 

A reminder that the final session of this season is next Saturday, 30th November 

 

FOOTBALL NEWS 

NO FOOTBALL CLUB NEXT TUESDAY 

There will be no club next Tuesday as both Timperley and Bowdon are being used for other 

things. The girls' team has a fixture at Springfield 

 

FOOTBALL v ST VINCENT’S – report from Mr Busby & Mr Cunningham 

The Yr4 boys played St Vincent’s on Tuesday, and it proved to be an 

exciting and very competitive game. The boys were never in front 

but never gave up and, in the second half, had many more attempts 

after a shot-shy first period. Goals from Max and Tom were 

deserved consolation goals, but St Vincent’s nicked it by 2-3. 

The Year 6B team enjoyed taking on their counterparts from St 

Vincent's, and Yahya drove the 

boys on energetically. However, a 

second-half St Vincent’s goal 

proved the difference, and 

despite the boys’ best efforts, we fell to a 0-1 defeat.  

Both were very close games, and the school is very proud of 

the children's effort and how they represented Hale Prep. 

Well done! 



 

MISS BERYL AND HER FRIENDS 

Miss Beryl with some of her friends after she visited the 

groomers.  She looked even more adorable than usual. 

 

VETS CLUB VISITOR 

Ketchup, the hamster, visited vets club this week.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKING COMPLAINTS 

Once again, we have received complaints, accompanied by photographs, of parents parking 

across residents’ driveways. Please remember that some of our residents are parents, too, who 

must be able to leave their driveway to collect their children from school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


